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Sue Payne

From: Valerie Dobson
Sent: 15 January 2015 08:21
To: checplanningltd@gmail.com
Subject: CDC Response to Examiner's Query re Policy 1

Dear Ms Cheesley, 
In response to your query relating to the wording of Policy 1 the Council would respond as below: 
 
Chichester District Council and Loxwood Parish Council have now had the opportunity to look in to the 
query raised in relation to the wording of Policy 1. Some minor amendments were considered in relation to 
the policy in order to clarify its intention although it appears that this was overlooked in preparing the 
submission version of the Neighbourhood Plan in October 2014. However, it is agreed that the omitted 
wording would be an improvement to the Neighbourhood Plan. It is therefore suggested that the word 
'allocate' be replaced with the words "provide for" in Policy 1.  This would allow an improvement to the 
sense of the sentence as there is reference to "allocated and windfall sites" in the same sentence. The 
Examiner is therefore requested to include this as a recommended amendment to the Loxwood 
Neighbourhood Plan.   
 
If you have any further queries then of course please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Valerie Dobson 
Neighbourhood Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 
Chichester District Council 
Tel: 01243 534594 | Fax:  | vdobson@chichester.gov.uk |  
www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC 
 
 

 


